

April 11, 2023

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors,

The parents and families of KidSafe SF are writing to express our enthusiastic support for Director Amanda Eaken's reappointment to the Board of Directors of the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency. As an organization that is committed to making San Francisco's streets and transportation infrastructure safe enough for kids to walk and bike to their daily destinations, we believe that Director Eaken's extensive experience and expertise in transportation and urban planning are a valuable addition to the SFMTA board.

Director Eaken has been a champion for the city's transit-first policy and climate and sustainability goals throughout her first term on the board. She has helped the board and agency prioritize sustainable transportation options that provide safety and accessibility for all members of the community, including vulnerable populations such as children, seniors, and people with disabilities. She has also pushed the agency to be more accountable to every day San Franciscans through a focus on building trust with communities and pushing staff to focus on outcomes of projects and speed of delivery.

We have seen through her first term that Director Eaken brings a thoughtful and evidence-based approach to her work on the SFMTA Board, and she is a strong advocate for policies that prioritize safety, equity, and sustainability.

We urge you to support Director Eaken's nomination for a second term on the board, and look forward to working with her to create a safer and more sustainable transportation system for San Francisco.

Signed,

Robin Pam

Founder

KidSafe SF